
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
VICTOR TOWNSHIP 

 
PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST OF OPTICAL SCAN VOTING EQUIPMENT 

 
Notice is hereby given that Victor Township will hold a Public Accuracy Test of the optical scan voting systems 
to be used in the August 6th, 2024 State Primary Election as follows: 
 
On July 22th 2024 at 10:00 a.m. at  
 
Victor Township Hall 
6843 E. Alward Road 
Laingsburg, MI  48848 
 
This test is being conducted as required by Michigan law (MCL168.798) to demonstrate to the public that votes 
cast will be accurately counted for all offices and on all proposals. 
 
Lianne Prange 
Victor Township Clerk 
(517)651-2094   
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